
 

     

    

 

 
 

February 2nd, 2020 
 

Announcements 
Worship Time 
Meet & Greet 

Tithes & Offering 
Children’s Worship Time 

Scripture: Colossians 3:1-17 
Message: Raised with Christ, Pt. 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up this week…… 
DATE  DAY                        EVENT 

Today Sun Food Bank Sunday! 
Morning Worship & Communion  10:30am 

Feb 4th      Tues Ladies Exercise Group  9:00am 
Deacons Meeting  7:00pm 

Feb 5th     Wed Walk in the Word  (Brunswick Court)  
1:30pm 
Evening Bible Study  7:00pm 

Feb 6th      Thurs Ladies Exercise Group  9:00am  
Feb 8th  Sat Valentine’s Potluck Social  5:30pm 

Feb 9th   Sun Morning Worship  10:30am 

 

 
      

      Nursery 
     Today – Sherry Estey 
     Feb 9th – Karen Corning  
     Children’s Church 
     Today – Evan Carr 
     Feb 9th – Wendy Allen 
     Greeters 
     Today – Fay McKeeman & Roberta Pettersson 
     Feb 9th – Brian & Jane Ward 
     Tellers 
     Today – Diane Thurlow & Marlene Gray 
     Feb 9th – Susan Wentworth & Marlene Gray 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Leighanne Hawkins-Feb 2nd  

Ethan Wright-Feb 3rd  
Angie Gowan-Feb 6th   

 
 

Prayer Corner 
Staff Members of CBAC, Bonnie Murray, Pat Gowan, Carol 
Harris, Norman & Marguerite Wentworth, Linda Thurston, 
Hope Hooper, Donald Geldart, Edith Hanley, Ruby Thorne, 
Donna Hubbard, Wally Balasiuk, Josh Hanley, Barbara 
Taylor, Pastor Reg Ward, Karen Hooper, Gwen McGee, 
Norval Gowan Jr, Veronica & Roger St. Onge, Joanne 
Chevarie, Rick & Shirley Smith, Sidney Kernighan. 
 
 



 

     

    

Announcements 
 

Deacons Meeting – Feb 4th  
A meeting is scheduled for the Board of Deacons on Tuesday, Feb 4th 

starting at 7pm. 
 

Annual Reports  -  Due This Week! 
It’s that time of year again!  Submissions for the 2019 Annual Reports are 

due no later than February 7th. All Boards and Committees are asked to 
submit a report.  Where possible, please email your report to the church 

office.  Our email address is stgeoubc@nbnet.nb.ca   

 
Valentines Potluck Social – February 8th  

You are invited to join us here at SGBC on Saturday, 
February 8th starting at 5:30pm for a Potluck Supper, 

which will be followed by the “Not so Newly Wed” Game.  
This event is not just for couples!  It’s a night of fun for 

everyone to enjoy.  Hope to see you there. 

 
Annual Business Meeting – Feb 20th  

Take note that our Annual Business Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 
February 20th in the Prayer Lounge starting at 7pm. 

 
Thank you! 

On behalf of the World Change Committee at Fundy Middle High School, 
we would like to thank everyone at SGBC who supported the Cookie Jar 

Fundraiser last spring.  Your donations totaled $205 which helped towards 

reaching our goal of funding a Learning Centre through Compassion 
Canada.  Evan Carr & Jordyn Williams 
 

Nursery Volunteers Needed! 
We need additional volunteers for the Nursery during the 

Morning Worship Service.  If we can get at least six names 
on the list, you will only be required to volunteer once 

every 6th Sunday.  If you are interested in helping, please 
contact Sherry Estey at 321-0496.  Please pray about this! 

 
February is Suicide Prevention Month! 

You are invited to take part in “Day in Yellow”. On Friday, 

February 7th, you are asked to wear yellow to help spread 
the message of Hope & Support.  This is a province wide 

campaign aimed at engaging communities in discussions 
about mental health.  For further information please see the poster that 

has been placed on the bulletin board. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

www.stgeorgebaptistchurch.ca 
Church Office: (506)755-6403 

stgeoubc@nbnet.nb.ca 
Pastor Jason Hooper 

pastorjason1971@gmail.com 
Pastor’s Cell # 506-467-1497 
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